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2018 Gubernatorial Election
Election Day is Tuesday, November 6, 2018
Polls are open from 7am to 8pm

Can I still register to vote?

Registration ends on June 5, 2018. However, you may still register during early voting at any of the early voting sites in your County. Please note that you cannot register to vote on Election Day (November 6, 2018). 

If you need to register during early voting, make sure you bring a document that proves where you live, like you MVA – issued license, ID card, or change of address card, or your paycheck, bank statement, utility bill, or other government document with your name and new address. 

How do I get an absentee ballot?

For the 2018 General Election your request must be received (not just mailed) by: 
· Tuesday, October 30, 2018, if you want to receive your ballot by mail or fax
· Friday, November 2, 2018, if you want to download your ballot from the State’s website

To request your absentee ballot: 
· Visit your local Board of Elections; 
· Download the request form available online at 
http://elections.state.md.us/voting/absentee.html; OR
· Fill out the request form online at 
https://voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/OnlineVoterRegistration
 
What is early voting?

Early voting goes from Thursday, October 27, 2018 through Thursday, November 3, 2018 from 10 am until 8pm every day. You can vote in person before Election Day at any of the early voting locations in your County. If you vote early, you cannot vote on Election Day or by absentee ballot. 
· Contact your local Board of Elections for a list of early voting sites in your county. 

YOUR VOTE MATTERS
To report a voting problem contact:
Disability Rights Maryland’s Voter Hotline: 443-692 – 2492 or 800 – 233 – 7201 x 2492
TTY 410- 235 - 5387
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